
 

Charlie Kalbfus and Alex Failla of Troop #431 presented the 
RCC with a check for $1500 for the Open Space 
Conservation Fund.  The funds come from a partnership 
between ScoutsCAN and the Boy Scouts of America where 
the scouts collect and recycle cans and bottles and select 
local charitable organizations for the proceeds.  The RCC 
was very appreciative and commended the scouts for their 
hard work and generosity. 


